Minutes From Cultural Council Meeting April 6, 2015.
In attendance Donnamarie Floyd, Jen Johnson, Shelly Ryan, Jodi McGowan.
Meeting called to order.

Jen made a motion to approve the minutes from the November 2014 Meeting, Jodi seconded it, vote

was unanimous, minutes approved.
Donnamarie opened the discussion by reviewing the state guidelines for submitting our own grant.

Council members identified the need to have more community involvement across different
demographics. Donnamarie spoke about townspeople without children in the schools feeling a bit
disconnected to the community. Council members feel sponsoring an event that brings together a more
diverse cross section of the community is needed. A second need the council identified is to do a better
job informing the community about the council. Members agreed that the Facebook page is doing a
great job chronicling events that the group has sponsored. Members will try for more “likes” to the

page.

Jodi suggested a fall pumpkin stroll and a possible partnership with Upton Rec Comm. Members fleshed

out the idea a bit, then agreed to reconvene in a couple of months.

Shelley made a motion to adjourn, Donnamarie seconded, vote was unanimous.



